
07 May 2025 13:30
KingsNympton

Wednesday, 07/05/2025
13:00

KEY STAGE 2 WAKE PARK - TUESDAY 10TH JUNE 2025

To Prime Parents of: 

To School Members: 

  EMAIL

Dear Parents/Carers of $SchoolMember$

RE: Key Stage Two – Wake Park – Tuesday 10th June 2025

We have arranged a visit to the North Devon Wake Park near Bideford on Tuesday 10th June 2025 for all of Key Stage Two. This trip will give opportunities for
all children and develop confidence of being in the water with various obstacles to attempt on the aquapark. The centre will provide buoyancy aids, wetsuits
and helmets for all. Due to this activity being outdoor and including water an SOE3 form will have to be completed before your child can take part. We will
travel via coach from Winkleigh Primary school and back again, leaving school at 9:50am. To make the most out of the opportunity we will not be returning to
school until 4pm meaning we will not be back in time for the usual school buses. Therefore, we politely ask that all children need to be collected from school
on this day. 

In view of the ever-increasing cost of coach transport, it is unfortunately not financially viable for us to arrange transport from Kings Nympton. To keep the
cost down, we would therefore like to ask parents to drop their child to Winkleigh Primary School on the day. We thank parents very much for their support
with this.

Cost: 

£5.00 per child to include the hire of the required safety equipment, transport to and from the venue and a session on the aquapark. We have been
able to heavily subsidise this trip with school fundraising and some of our PE premium. Without this fundraising this trip would have cost £25 per
child. 

Children will need:

to wear a swimming costume under some older clothes
shoes that can get wet
dry shoes and socks
a dry change of clothes including underwear
a towel
sun cream
a hat
a waterproof coat
a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles, sweets or fizzy drinks). A school packed lunch can be requested on the gateway and where applicable a
charge of £2.50 will be added to your child’s account
a small rucksack style bag to carry their belongings with a wet bag to carry wet items

Payment:

A payment request has been set up on the gateway, please give your consent, payment and return a completed SOE3 form by Monday 2nd June 2025

Please can we remind you that it is your responsibility to contact admin to cancel your child’s meal, Early Birds or All Sorts bookings if they
are on a trip and will not be in school for any of the above. 

Kind regards,

Mr Walter and Mrs Miali

Kings Nympton Primary School
Kings Nympton, Devon, EX37 9SP
t: 01769 580512
e: admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs V Fenemore

The Woodland Federation
Kings Nympton Primary School and Winkleigh Primary School  
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